
The Session, Finance Committee and Trustees will meet on 

Tuesday August 26 at 7:00 p.m. for training with the Rev. David Witt of 

Opequon Presbyterian Church. 

 

The Congregational Nurture Committee is in need of additional Shepherds. If you would like to 

volunteer,  please see Jessica Ruqus. 

 

The Sunday School Picnic has been moved from August 31
st
 to September 7

th
. 

 

Please join us on August 31 as we say goodbye to our beloved Choir Director, Jeanie Cushwa. A 

special coffee hour will follow worship. 

 

Pastor Rose will begin a Confirmation Class on August 31, during the Sunday School hour. 

Anyone wishing to participate should see Pastor Rose, or the Christian Education Chair, Brenda 

Carper. 

 

Hedgesville Loaves and Fishes is in need of nonperishable food items. A list is posted on the 

bulletin board in Fellowship Hall. Donations may be placed in the box in the office. 

 

 


